
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: June 21, 2021 
 
To: Clergy and religious, parish communicators, bulletin editors, social 

ministry leaders, respect life minsters 
 
From: Kat Doyle, Director of Justice and Peace Ministries; Office of Life, 

Dignity and Justice 
  
Re:  Social Action Summer Institute – Registration Open 

           
 
Registration is open for the annual Social Action Summer Institute (SASI) 
taking place virtually, bilingually and accessibly from July 14-15!  
 
This year's theme, Mercy and Mental Health: Strengthening Our Pastoral 
Response will feature programming that will examine mental health issues 
through the lens of mercy and justice.  
 
Registration is $25, and scholarships are available for parish social ministers. 
 
Click here for more information and to register for the conference. 
 
For questions, please contact me at kdoyle@archatl.com or 404-920-7897. 

https://catholicroundtable.org/events/social-action-summer-institute-sasi
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